
 

 

19 January 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
YEAR 11 EXAM SUCCESS EVENING 

In preparation for the forthcoming Year 11 GCSE exams we are hosting an Exam Success Evening for students and 
their parents/carers on Thursday 3rd February 2022 from 6.30pm until 8.00pm.  The evening is an ‘in person’ 
event and is focused around ‘Achieving Exam Success Together’ by providing five, twenty minute interactive 
sessions.  Parents/carers are asked to choose no more than THREE sessions from the following: 
 

1. Everything you need to know for GCSE Maths 
We will be looking at the strategies that help students secure maximum marks in their maths exam as well 
as sharing with you useful websites and resources.  We will also look at reasons why students drop marks 
and how to overcome common mistakes. 

 

2. Supporting your child to reach their potential in English 
The English session will focus on taking you through the 2 language papers and the 2 literature papers so you 
are aware of what your child will be facing in the summer and the importance of careful reading of the 
questions and timings. 

 

3. Supporting your child to reach their potential in Science 
In this session we will be looking at ways to support students in preparation for the science exams; where to 
find revision resources, how to improve outcomes on the tricky 6 mark questions and finally we will be 
exploring common misconceptions in GCSE Science. 

4. Understanding our memories to help improve our revision 
A range of different successful revision and memory techniques to support the preparation for exams.   

 

5. Reaching for the highest grades 
How to approach exams in order to achieve the very best outcomes. 

 
The SEND department will be available if you would like to discuss exam support for your child with them.   
 

We will also have representatives from our Post 16 team available to discuss studying here at BGLC, the subjects 
we have on offer, and to answer any questions you may have about A Level study. 
 

If you would like to attend this evening, please complete the Google Form below by Friday 28th January 2022 
indicating which 3 sessions you would like to attend.  Numbers are limited for the evening, therefore, we ask that 
only 1 parent/carer attends with a student.  We also ask that lateral flow tests are taken before arrival to ensure 
the safety of all those in attendance. 
 

YEAR 11 EXAM SUCCESS EVENING BOOKING FORM 
 

Further details including rooming will be available on arrival from 6.10pm onwards in order to make a prompt start 
at 6.30pm.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ms C Hubbard 
Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum & Assessment 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGvOeiILWCrFLeMI07ddCFnbXAz6lM_n78e6rASzry4Wva3A/viewform

